
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Join us every Friday for “Spirit” Friday!!   

Students, teachers and staff are encouraged to show their Bosti Pride by wearing the school 

colors of red and white or Bosti/Connetquot apparel every Friday!  

The PTA spirit wear is back!! All orders will be placed and paid for online. You will be 

able to view all items, size charts and available colors. 
 

All orders must be placed by Wednesday, September 14, 2022 
 

VIEW THE  STORE: 

https:bostifall22.itemorder.com 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

VIEW MORE ITEMS  ONLINE!! 

All questions, please contact: 
Audra Malone - (631)885-3535 

 


